Jillian Rizzitano’s Bio

Jillian Rizzitano is a dedicated environmentalist who wants to inspire everyone to work to make a difference in the world.  She is the second longest active Green Schools Student Ambassador and she has participated in a myriad of environmental events over the years and has helped with many eSTEAM (environmentally-conscious Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, & Mathematics) projects as well.  From the origins of National Green Schools Society to helping on the Student Advisory Council, she has worked countless hours on fostering environmental education.  Jill is president of Algonquin (Northborough-Southborough, MA) Regional High School’s Environmental Club and has worked on recycling and nutrition projects, along with the school’s Garden and those of the other schools in the district.  She aims to become an environmental scientist, and wants to continue pushing for greater awareness of the Earth throughout the rest of her life.  She is proud to be the new President of the Student Ambassador Program and wants to keep trying to make a difference in the world.

Jillian Rizzitano’s Election Speech 

Green Schools New Co-President
Today I am running for President of Green Schools Student Ambassadors.  I am the longest active member of the Student Ambassador Program other than Haley Organ and I have watched this organization grow.  I have held many roles over the years—from helping start NGSS (National Green Schools Society) to communications officer to presenter.  I am fully dedicated to this organization.  All the fairs, outings, and meetings over the years have helped enrich my environmental knowledge.  I love environmentalism and I am to be an environmental scientist.  But Green Schools truly helped me see I don’t need a degree yet to make a change.  Everyone can make a difference in their world—from recycling to organic gardening & nutrition to air quality—people of all ages can make a difference.  I appreciate Green Schools’ mission and I anticipate the work that will drive the Student Ambassador and Green Schools Student Advisory Council’s projects into 2015.
